



Dear Parents, 18th October 2016

On **Monday 31st October** the children in Reception through to Year 6, will be taking part in an anti-bullying workshop, the Power of One, being run by Soren Bennick Productions.

The workshops will focus on strategies to cope with bullying and to highlight how to say "No" to bullies. Class teachers will follow up the ideas in class.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs J. Williams

Acting Deputy Head

Dear Parents,

18th October 2016

On **Monday 31st October** the children in Reception through to Year 6, will be taking part in an anti-bullying workshop, the Power of One, being run by Soren Bennick Productions.

The workshops will focus on strategies to cope with bullying and to highlight how to say "No" to bullies. Class teachers will follow up the ideas in class.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs J. Williams

Acting Deputy Head